
NOTICE FROM THE

TOWN OF ANDOVER SELECTBOARD

The Town of Andover Selectboard voted to repeal the Town of Andover, Vermont Ordinance for the Regulation of 

Public Festivals at their meeting held on Monday, April 25, 2016.  This repeal will take effect on Friday, June 24, 

2016, unless a petition signed by at least five percent of the registered voters of the Town of Andover is filed with 

the Town Clerk by June 8, 2016, asking for a vote to disapprove this repeal.  If a petition is received, the Andover 

Selectboard will warn a special meeting and the voters may vote on that question (24 V.S.A. 1973).  Anyone with 

questions should contact Linda Bargfrede at the Andover Town Office, 953 Weston-Andover Road, Andover, 

Vermont  05143, phone (802) 875-2765.  A copy of this Ordinance for the Regulation of Public Festivals will be 

posted at the Andover Town Office and will be made available to the public during normal business hours.

Statement of Purpose:

To repeal the Ordinance for the Regulation of Public Festivals adopted under the authority of 24 V.S.A. § 4442 in its 

entirety.   

Dated at Andover, Vermont this 25th day of April, 2016.

Harold Johnson, Chairman

Andover Selectboard


